
Carolina Dance Center News
January 2019

Carolina Dance Center  

Spring Extravaganza
(Sat., March 30th  & Sun., March 31st) 

Carolina Dance Foundation is pleased to sponsor the CDC 
Performance Companies for our annual Spring 
Extravaganza Saturday, March 30th at 7pm & Sunday, 
March 31st at 3pm.  The non-profit dance companies will 
be presenting a mixed bill of ballet, jazz and tap original 
works. Please join us in supporting these hard working 
dancers.  (location details will be released soon)!

JUNE TUITION REMINDER

We would like to remind everyone that as per the 
registration form signed upon enrollment, students will be 
charged half of their normal tuition amount for the month 
of June.  Please be sure to include June’s tuition with 
May’s tuition payment. Two's and Acro classes are exempt
from June tuition.

PARKING

Please use the loading zone spaces directly in front of our 
building for dropping off/picking up ONLY. These are not 
parking spaces! Also, the area with white lines next to the 
handicap spot is NOT a parking space. Please do NOT 
park there. Please be courteous to those who need this 
access!

REMINDERS

 April 1st   - April 6th  - Costume Distribution.

 April 15th – April 20th – Closed for Spring Break

 April 27th – Picture Day at CDC

 May 27th  – Memorial Day, No classes

 June 1st -  Last Day of Classes

 June 1st  – June 5th -  Dress Rehearsals

 June 6th – June 9th – Recital Performances

IMPORTANT RECITAL NEWS!

Just a reminder that CDC’s recital performances of  Snow 
White will be held Thursday, Friday, Saturday, and 
Sunday, June 6th  - 9th at Southeast Raleigh High School.  
Mandatory dress rehearsals will be scheduled for Saturday 
through Wednesday, June 1st  – June 5th .  Your child’s 
specific dress rehearsal and recital performance dates 
and times will be included in the March newsletter.  We 
hope that this information will assist those of you anxious 
to make your summer vacation plans!

RECITAL COSTUMES

All recital costumes will be distributed in class, 
April 1st    - 6th  , provided all costume orders have arrived 
at this time.  (Second order costumes may arrive at a later 
date.)  Parents will be allowed to come into the classroom 
during the last 20 minutes of class that week to receive 
information regarding costume adjustments, sewing, 
requirements for hairstyles, color of tights, etc..  Please 
note:  costumes will not be distributed to students with 
past due account balances.

PICTURE DAY
(Saturday, April 27th ) 

CDC is pleased to announce that Portrait Makers will be 
our official recital photographers again this year.  
Individual and class photos may be taken and various 
photo package options will be available.  Specific times 
will be available in the March newsletter. 

SCENERY/PROP HELPERS

Once again, we are looking for volunteers to help make our
set and scenery look fabulous for this year’s recital, Snow 
White. If you can draw, paint, decorate, build, sew, etc., or 
you are just an artistic, crafty person, we would love to 
have your help!  Sign up at the front desk today and you 
will receive an email with information about our first 
organizational meeting!  Don’t miss this opportunity to 
contribute to your child’s special performance!


